
 

Rowad Al Khaleej International Schools 
Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 

Seeks: National Academic Supervisor 
Start Date: July 2017 

Application Deadline: December 31, 2016 

Organization: 

Rowad Al Khaleej International Schools (RAIS) is a private school group in the Kingdom of 

Saudi Arabia. We are currently looking for a National Academic Supervisor to oversee 

academic quality and development in all our schools Kingdom-wide. The new National 

Academic Supervisor will help lead our schools alongside the national administrative team 

in their pursuit of academic excellence in the Kingdom.  

RAIS has a current enrollment of more than 3,000 students in 8 schools in grades preK-12, 

with planned expansion of 25 further schools in the next 5 years. We serve a 

predominantly Saudi student population, with a focus on high academic achievement and 

foreign (US, UK, etc.) university preparation.    

 

Position: 

The ideal candidate for this position should have the appropriate education degrees and 

credentials, plus experience in an academic leadership position. They should be 

committed to high standards and have the necessary background to oversee the 

development and quality control of a uniform standard of nation-wide curriculum and 

instruction. They should have the desire to promote a curriculum and instructional 

practices that are engaging, innovative and enriching, as well as to ensure the horizontal 

and vertical alignment from pre-Kindergarten to grade 12. They should also have 

experience in guiding schools through accreditation applications and processes, Applicants 

should be instructional leaders capable of modeling best teaching practices and of 

creating a program that is supportive of all students. Most importantly, applicants should 

understand their role as a unifying academic leader for all schools and desire to ensure 

alignment across the entire school group. 

 

Application Instructions: 

Candidates should send their complete applications with a letter of interest directed to 

Mr. Thierry Reginald Park, Vice President, Education: thierrypark@rais.edu.sa 
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